
Do you have ideas how we can better 
protect Wild Rice in the future?  

LRBOI is a member of MWRI. For more information, visit:  

http://www.MichiganWildRiceInitiative.com/  

The Michigan Wild Rice Initiative (MWRI) is asking for 
your help developing a Wild Rice Stewardship Plan for 

Michigan. This plan will identify a common vision for the 
protection and restoration of Wild Rice and guide the 

efforts of Tribal, State, and partner agencies.  

 

If you are willing to share your knowledge, please contact: 

AlexisDeGabriele@lrboi -nsn.gov or 231 -398 -2183.  
You can participate via interview, focus group, or any 

other method. Thank you!  

Are you concerned about the 
health of Wild Rice in 

Michigan?  


